
I oppose SB 101, legislator should not eliminate total grant funds available to the National Guard student for weighted measure of 
financial ability to pay for higher education, will reduce the number of recipients. 
Adds burden to the Oregon Department of Veterans Affairs in distributing student aid to National Guard by revising enacted law by 
SB 101 with new markers for eligibility. 


